
Department of Public Works 
Engineering Department 

 

 
 
June 21, 2024 
 
 
Re:  Coordination of 2025 and 2026 Work in City Streets  

City of Santa Clara Pavement Preservation Ordinance  
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
On February 19, 2019, the City Council of the City of Santa Clara adopted Ordinance No. 1998 that 
places a restriction on the excavation of recently treated pavements for a specific period of time following 
the pavement treatment.  This restriction is 3 years for streets that have been resealed, and 5 years for 
streets that have been resurfaced, reconstructed, or constructed.   
 
The City of Santa Clara Department of Public Works is responsible for administering the provisions of 
the Ordinance, planning and performing street pavement maintenance work, and administering the City’s 
Encroachment Permit Program for persons seeking to make excavations in City streets. 
 
Please visit the City’s Pavement Preservation webpage at: https://www.santaclaraca.gov/our-
city/departments-g-z/public-works/engineering/pavement-preservation-ordinance for tentative lists and 
maps of streets that the City plans to perform pavement maintenance work.  
 
The Department’s planned 2025 pavement maintenance work was first made available in June 2023 for 
coordination with work by planned by potential excavators.  If excavators plan to perform work on those 
streets contained on the 2025 tentative street maintenance list, they are encouraged to perform the work 
prior to April 1, 2025.   
 
The Department’s planned 2026 pavement maintenance work is now made available for coordination 
with work by planned by potential excavators.  If excavators plan to perform work on those streets 
contained on the 2026 tentative street maintenance list, they are encouraged to perform the work prior to 
April 1, 2026.   
 
Upon completion of the pavement maintenance work, the restrictions on excavations will be enforced. 
 
Please note that the Department is enforcing restrictions on streets which have received pavement 
treatments since 2020, including streets currently under construction in 2024.  Please reference the 
webpage listed above for information on the restricted streets. 
 
Excavators may also submit questions, comments, or concerns related to the tentative list of streets to 
Vincent Luchessi at vluchessi@santaclaraca.gov.  Please include the subject line “Pavement 
Preservation” in your email. 
 
Pavement Preservation Coordination Contact List: 
 
The Department desires to coordinate pavement maintenance work with potential excavators on an 
ongoing basis in order to avoid damaging recently treated streets.  In order for your organization to be 
included in the coordination program, please identify a specific staff contact within your organization 
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with whom the City can coordinate.  Please e-mail the name and contact information to Vincent Luchessi 
at vluchessi@santaclaraca.gov. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Vincent Luchessi at 
vluchessi@santaclaraca.gov or Falguni Amin at famin@santaclaraca.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Vincent Luchessi 
Senior Civil Engineer 
 
 
Cc:  Michael Liw, Assistant Director – City Engineer, Department of Public Works  
 Falguni Amin, PE - Principal Engineer, Design Division, Department of Public Works  
 
 


